THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

January 6, 1943

Dear Amon:

liany thanks for yours of November
thirtieth, which got here to the White House
on January fourthl!

I am glad you have had such a
successful trip and I am also mighty gled
to have those new, most interesting 10/- stamps.

Always sincerely,

Amon G. Carter, Esq.,
Fort Worth Star-lelegram,
Fort Worth,

Texas.
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